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EDITORIAL

Deai friends, old and new welcoiie to the 1993 season of fabulous
rugby league.

Sign-on this year has been the lLest ever and is still going on
every training night. - ,

Jim and I were privileged to walch some of our new talent on
Saturday during trial games on Stradbroke Island. Once again we

had a wonderful day with our Straddie friends. '

A club record has been set, Shane Ross captain/coach of our Open's,
who started his football career in u/7's 1972 and played all his
football for Redlands, has signel-on his son Paul in the u/7's this
Year. Shane's father Norm Ross who was his coach in 1972 and is a
past President of Redlands J.R.L., was there on Straddie to see his
grandson make his debut. ' .

Shane has had a distinguished career capped by winning the Bri-’
Sub-Districts Player of the Year award in 1990.

We take pride in calling ourselves a family club and wish you =211
the very best for the coming season. If you have any nrahlaeme ot ally
pPicase dont hesitate to approach any management committee member.

As everyone can see, the new clubhouse has shot up in the off season
thanks to President Peter Mavin and his small but dedicated band of
volunteers, we have a long way to go before we reach the standard

of a "Bruncos Club" but a few more willing hands at our working hees.
will help it along. i

Many thanks to Eddie Curry, Neil Clark and Jim Knott for the ™

work they did on Sunday, 43 hours of setting out and marking the
fields. It was a Lard and arduous task but they stuck to it.

Shirley Knott



